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Nº 177 – March 2018                                                                                                                    
Reminders!

THURSDAY (29 March – the day after tomorrow) is the last day for booking your places for the activities over the twinning weekend (April 28-May1).  There are still places for our celebration meal at Trethorne on the Sunday evening and on the coaches for the outings – either to Buckland Abbey or Powderham Castle.

If you have yet to book your places, and numbers are building up fast, please complete the appropriate sections of the attached form and please return them to Jean Mansell by close of play Thursday. Jean’s details can be found on the forms.

You don’t have to be entertaining French guests this time to enjoy the meal at Trethorne or go on one of the outings, but if we reach capacity on any of the activities, preference will be given to those hosting – so do get in your forms returned quickly.

Full details of timings, pick-up and meeting points, etc., will be given in the next issue of The Packet (mid-April), but fill in your booking forms now to avoid disappointment.
_____________________________________________________________________

TUESDAY, 10th APRIL  is the date for our annual fund-raising Coffee Morning in the Launceston Central Methodist Hall at which we will have a stall selling cakes and savouries to take away.  

Over the years, experience has shown that customers prefer to buy a few smaller cakes or savouries rather than whole cakes, so if you can bake a batch of tasty treats for sale on the day they will be most appreciated.
Cakes can be dropped off at the Hall from 9.15am (or at Jenny Worth’s house at 40 Dunheved Road, the day before). 
The committee will be delighted to welcome any members who can spare a few hours on the morning to help with serving, clearing up and washing up.  The coffee morning will be over by midday.
____________________________________________________________
